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. Ashley Haynes/Freeman Staff
Breakfast with Santa at La Casa de Esperanza

WAUKESHA — La Casa de Esperanza students Priscilla and Mariel Coltman get their chance
to meet the famous man in the red suit at the annual Breakfast with Santa Friday morning.
Each child in attendance got the chance to tell Santa his or her “one last wish” before Christ-
mas and received a gift. During the Christmas program, Potawatomi Hotel & Casino also pre-
sented a check for over $35,000 as part of its Heart of Canal Street drawing.
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